September 10, 2020
Advisory Water Committee Meeting
Roger Hinrichs called the meeting to order at 5pm
Motion was made by Rick Painter to accept the minutes of the August meeting and was seconded by Dean Gabrielson, carried.
Rick Painter reported that the preliminary application for the grant that the Lakes Association is applying for is done and in that application they asked for $3600 to be specifically for well testing. 
There was much discussion on how to get the word out for people to apply for well testing.  General consensus is to send a letter of some sort in with the property tax statement. There needs to be a way to get a count on how many test kits will be needed.  Rick Painter will work on the letter.
Well testing kits are $55 each and will test for e-coli, nitrates, coliform bacteria, alkalinity, chloride and pH.
Tentative date to pick up the test kits is May 1 with a drop off date of May 2, 2021 and taken to UW Stevens Point May 3, 2021.
Roger will contact Maureen Muldoon to set up a virtual meeting and will also contact other townships to particitpate.
Rick Painter motioned to adjourn, Howie Pahl seconded, carried.  Meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm
 

